
Meeting with New CAE ICT Team 

 
The Ag. Principal met the incoming members of the college ICT team on 25th August 2015. He welcomed 
the new team and expressed a desire to work with them to improve service delivery to the college. They 
discussed the various issues affecting the college website and networks. The meeting was also used to 
discuss ideas on how to improve the college performance in Webometric ranking. 


